
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

WE ARE RELOCATING TO NEW OFFICES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that all other contact information including phone numbers and email addresses 

will remain the same: info@seczambia.org.zm; pa@seczambia.org.zm and phone number 

+260 211 227012. 

 

Figure 1: Route to new office location, courtesy google maps  

We are excited to announce that the Securities and Exchange 

Commission will be relocating to new premises effective 1st 

April 2024. This move marks a significant milestone to our 

organization as we continue to expand and grow our 

operations and it signifies our commitment and dedication to 

serving you better. 

Our new address will be: 

Stand No. 5475 – Corner of Great East Road and Libala Road, 

Kalundu, LUSAKA. 

mailto:info@seczambia.org.zm
mailto:pa@seczambia.org.zm


You can also CLICK HERE to identify our new office location on google maps. 
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SECURITIES & EXCHANGE COMMISSION 

 

28th March 2024 

https://maps.app.goo.gl/HpGCnjrCwtq4fLHQA

